
The information we provide may contain errors or may not ref lect the most current data. 

Please double-check, especially for the French translation. Feel free to contact us if you 

spot any inaccuracies. We are releasing this information with your permission and hope it 

supports your activities. 

We encourage readers—especially children and families—to help us improve our content 

by sharing feedback and suggestions. Those who provide valuable input will receive 

exclusive discounts on all our products and exhibition entries. 

For feedback, contact us at: junelafayette1668@gmail.com 

 

T1.002: Creative Problem-Solving in Families 

Core Concept 
(Creative Problem-
Solving in Families) 

Search Keywords 
(Inbound/Outbound) 

Related Network 
Resource 

Linked Action 
Information 
Quality Check 

Creative Problem-
Solving in Families: 
Encouraging family 
members to collaborate 
on finding innovative 
solutions to everyday 
challenges, 
strengthening both 
problem-solving skills 
and family bonds. 
These activities foster 
critical thinking and 
creativity within the 
family. 

Inbound Keywords: - 
Search for "creative 
family problem-
solving" or "family 
teamwork activities" 
for specific ideas. - 1. 
Creative family problem-
solving activities - 2. 
Family teamwork 
exercises - 3. Innovation 
skills in families - 4. 
Family collaboration for 
challenges Outbound 
Keywords: - Use phrases 
like "global family 
problem-solving 
programs" or 
"collaborative 
innovation hubs" for 
broader searches. - 1. 
Global family innovation 
programs - 2. 
Collaborative problem-
solving for families - 3. 
Creative thinking 
challenges for families 

1. Creative Problem-
Solving Toolkit for 
Families: Search 
"family problem-
solving toolkit" for 
step-by-step resources 
to foster creative 
thinking in family 
settings. 2. Purdue 
Family Innovation 
Program: Search 
"Purdue University 
family innovation 
programs" to explore 
research-backed 
methods for creative 
family solutions. 3. 
Tippecanoe Family 
Problem-Solving 
Workshops: Search 
“Tippecanoe family 
problem-solving 
workshops” for local 
resources that teach 
problem-solving skills. 
4. Family Innovation 
Challenge: Search for 
"global family 
innovation 
challenge" to find 
creative thinking 
competitions. 5. 
Positive Family 
Collaboration 
Resource: Use 
"positive family 
collaboration 
resources" to explore 
effective family 

1. Search “Creative 
Problem-Solving 
Toolkit for 
Families”: Combine 
terms like “creative 
family challenges” 
to enhance your 
search results. 2. 
Search “Purdue 
University Family 
Innovation 
Programs”: Use 
“family innovation 
programs” + 
“Purdue” for 
targeted results. 3. 
Encourage creative 
problem-solving in 
families: Adapt 
activities to promote 
creative thinking and 
collaboration in daily 
family life. 

1. Creative 
Problem-Solving 
Toolkit: Trusted by 
educators, reviewed 
annually. 2. Family 
Innovation 
Program: 
University-backed, 
research-based, 
continuously 
updated. 3. 
Tippecanoe 
Problem-Solving 
Workshops: 
Community-driven, 
endorsed by local 
family engagement 
specialists. 4. Global 
Family Innovation 
Network: Verified 
by global experts, 
regularly updated. 



Core Concept 
(Creative Problem-
Solving in Families) 

Search Keywords 
(Inbound/Outbound) 

Related Network 
Resource 

Linked Action 
Information 
Quality Check 

teamwork strategies. 

 

Link Breakdown for T1.002: 

1. Tippecanoe Local Resources: 

o Tippecanoe Family Problem-Solving Workshops: Search “Tippecanoe 

family problem-solving workshops” to find local events and resources. 

o Family Innovation Toolkit: Use combined terms like “family 

innovation toolkit Tippecanoe” for community-specific solutions. 

2. Purdue University Resources: 

o Purdue University's Family Innovation Program: Search “Purdue 

family innovation programs” to access innovative resources for family 

creativity and teamwork. 

o Creative Problem-Solving Toolkit: Use keywords like “Purdue family 

problem-solving toolkit” for step-by-step problem-solving activities. 

3. Global, Authoritative Resources: 

o Global Family Creativity Network: Search “global family creativity 

network” or “family innovation hubs worldwide” to find international 

creative problem-solving communities. 

o Positive Family Collaboration Resource: Combine keywords like 

“positive family collaboration resources” for more focused results on 

collaboration. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


